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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk: Talia & Erika 

Cotswold: Jasmine & Mia 

Swaledale: Charlie & Maddie 

Teeswater: Alfred & Zak 

Dalesbred: Jack & Thomas 

 

Dorset Downs: Myles & Oscar  

Oxford:  Katelyne & Jessica  

Cheviot:  Lamar & Alfie  

Herdwick:  Daniel & Layla 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

REPORTING PUPIL ABSENCE 

Please could we remind you that any pupil absences need to be 

reported to the school office by calling 01756 793314, option 1. 

NON-UNIFORM DAY Friday 1st April  

In return for children being allowed to wear non-

uniform we are requesting donations of prizes for 

the PTA Easter Tombola, such as chocolates, 

toiletries etc.  

Proceeds from the raffle will be split between the 

PTA and charities in support of Ukraine, as 

requested by pupils on the School Council 

  

Please remember to 

return your slip to 

make an 

appointment to 

speak with your 

child’s class 

teacher.  We look 

forward to see you! 



Around school this week 

Suffolk class have built a stage 

and have been taking it in turns 

to sing and  to listen to others. 

They have also been eating hot 

cross buns as part of their  

learning about Easter  

In science Cheviot class 

have been exploring 

chemical reactions and 

irreversible changes.  

In English Herdwick 

Class have been 

learning to use a 

thesaurus and have 

used the adjectives 

they found to write 

fantastic descriptions 

of characters in The 

Highwayman 

This week all the classes enjoyed a fun 

judo taster session. The children should 

have brought home a leaflet giving details 

of classes run in Skipton if they are 

interested in taking this further. 

In maths Dorset Downs learning 

about decimal fractions. Year 

3 need to know tenths as 

decimals and Year 4 are 

learning about hundredths as 

decimals.   


